STAY SAFE

AND KEEP MILE END
CROSSING OPEN

PLEASE BE SAFE.

Crossing when a train is approaching or blocking the walkway is
dangerous and too many people have taken their life into their
own hands by crossing when they shouldn’t.

We can'’t risk someone getting hurt, and we want your help to
avoid that happening.



HOW CAN YOU HELP?

> Look for trains before you cross

> Use only the designated crossing to get across the tracks

> Only cross when it is safe to do so

> Wait until the walkway is clear of any trains

> At no times either walk behind or between freight train wagons

> |f unsure, use the alternate route via Bakewell St underpass
(adjacent Glover Ave, 200m North).

Even if the crossing isn’t blocked, it is far safer to use the Bakewell
Street underpass and we encourage you to use it whenever
possible.

We know it is frustrating to wait for a parked train to depart and let
you cross, but it is important you do not move off the walkway to
get around a stationary train. It can take longer than 10 minutes until
the train receives a green light to go.

But the good news is an upcoming project is planned that will help
remove this problem.

WHY IS IT DANGEROUS TO PASS BEHIND OR
THROUGH THE FREIGHT WAGONS?

> the driver can’t see you — they may be up to 1800 metres away

> freight trains often reverse before accelerating and they do this
without any obvious warning

Please tell your friends, colleagues and family to keep safe at Mile
End crossing. We will have random CCTV surveillance in place to
make sure people are doing the right thing.

Find out more by visiting

www.artc.com.au/community p—
and clicking on the link to the A R T C
Mile End crossing page. —



